
WITHDRAWN

Dear Consent Holder, 

Inspection of Local Aids to Navigation, Merchant Shipping Act, 1995, Section 198(1) 

Please be advised that Trinity House is to inspect the aids to navigation on the offshore structures 
and wellheads. 

Any structures positioned north of Latitude 55° 48’N in the North Sea will be inspected by the 
Northern Lighthouse Board for which separate arrangements will be made. 

The East Coast inspections will commence on or about 6th January 2022, and consist of viewing the 
aids to navigation from seaward, together with any special mark and wellhead marker buoys. 

As with previous inspections, the Inspecting Officer will contact the platform control and monitoring 
station shortly before the inspection is to commence and will verbally advise, whenever possible, the 
inspection results on completion. In the event of a major defect that Trinity House are unable to 
advise the platform control or monitoring station of, you will be notified as soon as possible. 

Upon completion of the inspections Trinity House will forward to you the results at the earliest 
opportunity. 

Yours faithfully, 

Business Support Team 




